
March 14, 2019 
 
Members of the House Resources Committee, 
 
I support the confirmation of Jason Brune to the position of Commissioner of the Department of 
Environmental Conservation. 
 
I have known and worked with Mr. Brune for many years and find him to be an honorable and hard 
working person. He has a strong background in the issues with which he will be dealing at DEC. He is a 
qualified professional who will do well leading the department. 
 
I strongly encourage you to support his confirmation. 
 
Denny DeWitt 
 
DeWitt & DeWitt, LLC 
 
 
 
 

 


